
Cote, Alex 

From: kelly zinckgraf <bruins84@hotmail.c0m> 

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 2:49 PM 
To: SLG 
Subject: LD 2101 

This nlessage o:'ig_§i11ates from outside the Nlainc L¢:g_§isl:\t\n"e. 

I-lellolhv

_ 

Just a short note to urge you to PLEASE support this bill. it IS necessary and gives towns the tools needed to 

enforce shoreland ordinances. 

If it doesn't pass, say goodbye to the beautiful shorelines of Maine. Those who have moved here from out of 
state and bought homes on the water 
are destroying the shoreline for their HUGE mansion homes....we||, MOST of them. I've seen it. Don't let this 

happen to the remaining 
shoreline. PLEASE give the municipalities the power to intervene and restrict permits at any time if there is a 

violation of shoreland ordinances. 

Thank you!!!! 

Kelly Zinckgraf 

Raymond, ME
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